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FISCAL NOTE

The Wyoming Department of Health (WDH) states that given the lack of clarity 
regarding how an elected State Health Officer position would function either within 
or outside the WDH, the WDH is unable to determine specific revenue or expenditure 
fiscal impacts to the agency.

No significant fiscal or personnel impact to the Secretary of State’s Office.

Prepared by:   Michael Swank, LSO Phone: 777-7881
(Information provided by Stephanie Pyle, Department of Health, 777-7958; Kai 
Schon, Secretary of State's Office, 777-3416)


